Adams, Patty

From: Harvey, Mary

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2007 1:51 PM

To: Mulkey, Cindy; Adams, Patty

Subject: FW: Letter - Roxane Kennedy - Florida Power & Light Company - Sanford Plant - Project #

1270008-015-AC

----- Original Message-----

From: Randy Hopkins@fpl.cem [mailtc:Randy Hopkins@fpl.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2007 1:11 PM

To: Harvey, Mary

Cc: Mulkey, Cindy; Kozlov, Leonard; mary archer@fpl.com; Adams, Patty;

roxane_ kennedy@fpl.com; Gibson, Victoria

Subject: Re: Letter - Roxane Kennedy - Florida Power & Light Company - Sanford Plant -
Project #1270009-015-AC

I am in receipt of the document. Thank you.
Randy Hopkins

Sr. Plant Leader
FPL Sanford Plant
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Adams, Patty

From: Harvey, Mary

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2007 12:21 PM

To: roxane_kennedy@fpl.com; mary_archer@fpl.com; randy_hopkins@fpl.com; Kozlov, Leonard

Cc: Adams, Patty; Mulkey, Cindy; Gibson, Victoria

Subject: Letter - Roxane Kennedy - Florida Power & Light Company - Sanford Plant - Project #1270009-015-AC

Attachments: Letter-Roxane R. Kennedy - Project #1270009-015-AC.pdf

Dear SirfMadam:

Please send a "reply” message verifying receipt of the attached document(s); this may be done by selecting "Reply” on the menu
bar of your e-mail software and then selecting "Send”. We must receive verification of receipt and your reply will preclude
subsequent e-mail transmissions to verify receipt of the document(s).

The document(s) may require immediate action within a specified time frame. Please open and review the document(s) as soon
as possible.

The document is in Adobe Portable Document Format (pdf). Adobe Acrobat Reader can be downloaded for free at the following
internet site: hitp://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep.html.

The Bureau of Air Regutation is issuing electronic documents for permits, notices and other correspondence in lieu of hard copies
through the United States Postal System, to provide greater service to the applicant and the engineering community. Please
advise this office of any changes to your e-mail address or that of the Engineer-of-Record.

Thank you,

DEP, Bureau of Air Regulation

8/28/2007



